
COMMUNITY LISTENING SESSION

Wednesday, June 25, 2025
Marietta, Ohio

The Ohio Department of Aging 
is developing its State Plan 
on Aging to guide how to best 
support older Ohioans, adults 
with disabilities, and their 
caregivers. We invite you to join 
a community listening session 
and share your experiences, 
needs, and ideas to help shape 
programs and services that 
matter. Your voice is essential 
in building a stronger, more 
supportive Ohio for all.

WHEN
Wednesday, June 25, 2025
12:30 p.m.-2:30 p.m.

WHERE
Buckeye Hills Regional 
Council 
1400 Pike Street
Marietta, OH 45750

Registration is required and space is limited.

For registration, call Angie Bradbury at the Buckeye Hills Regional Council at:

1-800-331-2644 ext. 2210

→  Lunch will be served
→  $50 gift card for participants




